MEARNS PRIMARY SCHOOL

Hunter Drive, Newton Mearns G77 6DP

10 January 2013
Dear Parent/Carer

PROPOSED VISIT BY PRIMARY 7 TO ARDENTINNY, DUNOON

MONDAY 9 – FRIDAY 13 SEPTEMBER 2013
Mearns Primary School would like to offer current Primary 6 pupils the opportunity to participate in a week’s residential visit to Ardentinny Outdoor Centre, situated on the west shore of Loch Long, 14 miles from Dunoon, during the 2013/2014 session.

Following the sale of Castle Toward (where our previous P7 residential weeks have taken place) by Argyll and Bute Council, we have provisionally booked Ardentinny for week beginning Monday, 9 September 2013.

Actual Reality Learning and Leadership Company, a private limited company, serving a Trust established by East Renfrewshire Council, Glasgow City Council and Argyll and Bute Council, operate Ardentinny Outdoor Centre.  All staff hold relevant national governing body qualifications and comply with all health and safety requirements of the councils involved.

In order to give parents and pupils further information, a meeting has been arranged for Tuesday, 5 February 2013 at 6.15pm within the school.  A member of staff from Actual Reality will be at the meeting.  

Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher.

I look forward to seeing you on the evening of Tuesday, 5 February 2013.

Yours sincerely

Jo A McGregor
Depute Head Teacher

✂…………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

MEARNS PRIMARY SCHOOL

PROPOSED PRIMARY 7 VISIT TO ARDENTINNY, DUNOON
MONDAY, 9 SEPTEMBER – FRIDAY, 13 SEPTEMBER 2013
Child’s name ……………………………………………….


Class ……………..

My child would/would not be interested in taking part in the residential week at Ardentinny.

I will attend/will not* attend the above meeting on Tuesday, 5 February 2013.

*Please delete as appropriate.

Please indicate the number of people attending.                

Signed ……………………………………………………….

Parent/Carer

